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Wednesday 7 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
  
With the forecast of heavy snow tomorrow, if you choose to keep your child off due to the 
weather this will be an authorised absence.  Please send a text message to school if you 
are keeping your child off due to the weather.  Please do not telephone the school. 
 
If your child does come to school and heavy snow then falls, parents will need to be ready 
to collect their child/children if we decide to close early. 
  
If school does closes, there will be no wraparound care. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Joanne Swallow 
Head of School 
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In Partnership with St. Martin’s Church, the Diocese of Leeds and Calderdale Council 
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